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KNOX HOUSE MUGS HAVE ARRIVED! 

On behalf of the Board of Directors I would like to thank you all for your 
support and donations, for which we are extremely grateful.  Thanks to your 
support, we are pleased to present a proposed balanced Budget for next 
year.  As you may recall we have been working our way out of a pandemic 
caused deficit Budget this last year and with your continued support, we 
hope we can avoid another year like the last one. 
 
As I look forward to next year and the proposed slate of Officers and                
Directors, I am encouraged by the dedication of those who continue to 
serve. Your proposed incoming President, Linda Garity, is an energetic and 
dedicated individual, who I'm confident will serve us all well.  As I turn over 
the helm of ECHS to Linda, I truly want to thank her and the entire Board of 
Directors for their help and support these past 2 years and I would be                       
remiss if I didn't extend a special thank you to Carla Nowak who has 

stepped into a difficult position, and, as she has always done, handled it flawlessly.  
 
As with many organizations, our future lies in the hands of the next generation.  If you know of a 
young person who has a love of history and more particularly, our local history, we would love to talk 
with them and look toward their involvement in the Historical Society.  As we Celebrate our 50

th
     

anniversary next year, it is our hope that, with the infusion of young people from the next generation, 
we might continue to preserve and share the history of our community for many more years to come. 
 
Thank you all again for your continued support. My best wishes to all for a Safe and Happy Holiday 
season and a Healthy and Prosperous New Year. 
 

Rick Hall, ECHS Board President 

For a $15.00 donation!  
We have a few mugs left and they are available for pick up at the 

Knox House.  If you would like a mug, please contact us by 
email at echs0997@att.net or by calling (619) 444-3800 and 

leaving a message on the answering machine with how many 
mugs you would like.  

mailto:echs0997@att.net
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EL CAJON HISTORICAL SOCIETY                                                         
2022 NOMINATING COMMITTEE REPORT 

The following Officers are proposed for one-year terms starting January 1, 2023 

President: Linda Garity 

Vice President: Rick Hall 

Recording Secretary: Rebecca Taylor 

Corresponding Secretary: Yvonne Paris 

Treasurer: George Dall   C.P.A. / Carla Nowak 
 

The following persons are nominated for election to the Board of Directors                     
for 3-year terms ending December 31, 2025: 

Tom Garity 

Rick Hall 

Joe Klock 

Colleen White 
 

The following Directors will continue to serve with terms ending December 31, 2023: 

Linda Garity 

Christy Klock 

Carla Nowak 

Yvonne Paris 
 

The following Directors will continue to serve with terms ending December 31, 2024: 

George Dall 

Jack Dickens 

Mike Kaszuba  

Rebecca Taylor 
 

The following persons are recommended to serve on the Nominating Committee          
for the year 2023: 

Linda Garity 

Rick Hall 

Carla Nowak 

                        Respectfully Submitted by the 2022 Nominating Committee: 

                                         Linda Garity,  Rick Hall, Carla Nowak 
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EL CAJON HISTORICAL SOCIETY                                    
BUDGET 2023  

Income 

 

             Book Sales                                      $200.00 

             Donations                                     $1,700.00 

             Dues                                             $3,000.00 

             Investment Income                           $50.00 

             Opportunity Drawings                     $700.00 

             Quarterly Meetings                       $1,000.00 

             Special Events                             $1,420.00 

 

                                                                  $8,070.00 

Expenses 

 

            Building Maintenance                       $50.00 

            Insurance                                     $3,000.00 

            Memberships                                    $25.00 

            Miscellaneous Expense                  $100.00 

            Newsletter/Publications                  $300.00 

            Office Expense                               $100.00 

            PO Box Rental                               $100.00 

            Postage                                          $250.00 

            Quarterly Meetings                      $1,000.00 

            Safe Deposit Box Rent                   $135.00 

            Sales Tax                                          $40.00 

            Security                                           $500.00 

            Storage                                           $820.00 

            Special Events                                  $50.00 

           Telephone/Internet                        $1,600.00 

 

                                                                 $8,070.00 

On the topic of Budget, it’s that 

time again to send in your               

membership dues.                              

Getting them in early means we 

save postage on mailing                      

reminders, so you are helping us 

keep our expenses down. 

The membership categories are: 

Individual $15, Family $25.           

Organization $45., Business $45 

and Enhanced Life $500.  

To pay your dues, or if you would 

like to become a member,                       

or upgrade your membership, 

please make checks payable to 

ECHS and send to:  

P.O. Box 1973, El Cajon, CA 

92022-1973.  

Questions:  Please leave a             

message at: 619-444-3800               

and we will return your call. 

 

We are always so grateful for  

your support!   

Thank you. 

MEMBERSHIP 

DUES ARE DUE 
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Quarterly Meeting October 20, 2022 

From: El Cajon Histor ical Society 
P. O. Box 1973 
El Cajon, CA 92022 

To: 

October 20, 2022 Quarterly Meeting RSVP Form 
 
  

Number attending @ $20 per person________________  
 
 
Name ______________________________________________ 
 
Address ___________________________________________ 

 
City, Zip_________________________________________ 
 
Phone __________________________________________ 
 
E-mail __________________________________________ 

RESERVATION  DEADLINE: Oct 16, 2022 

Mail reservations & checks to: 

ECHS, P. O. Box 1973, El Cajon, CA 92022-1973 

Reservations not kept become a donation. 

Thursday, October 20, 2022  

10:30am 

Gillespie Field Cafe for our meeting                
followed by lunch.  Open menu. 

2015 N Marshall Ave, El Cajon, CA.  

 

Then we will head over to the 

San Diego AeroSpace Museum 

Gillespie Field Annex 

335 Kenney St., El Cajon, CA.   
 

$20.00  total for everything!. 

Please submit your RSVP                 
by October 16 so we can give a         

head count to Gillespie Field Cafe 
and the museum.  


